
 

 

 

16th January 2023 

 

Wenning ASDA Shopping Trip 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This half term in RSHE, the students in Wenning are looking at keeping healthy. As part of this topic, we are 

looking at healthy eating. We would like to use this as an opportunity for students to experience shopping in 

the community and choosing healthy food options to make a healthy picnic.  

On Friday 20th January 2023, students will be going on a trip to ASDA to buy healthy items to bring back to 

school to enjoy as a class at our healthy picnic. Students will have to opportunity to make choices in the 

community and to exchange money for items. The visit will take place during the school day. 

Students are asked to bring a voluntary donation of £3.00 and any change will be returned.  

In order for your child to attend, please complete and return the consent form below by Thursday 19th 

January 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss L Hunter 

Class Teacher 

               

Wenning ASDA shopping trip 

Students Name: _______________________________________ 

I consent for my child to go to Asda. 

I confirm the medical information school holds remains current and there has been no changes since 
September 2022. 

I enclose a voluntary donation of £3.00  
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